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Morges, 19.06.2024 
Technical note N°2/2024 
 
 
Hiking Rule update 
 
From tomorrow June 20, the 44Cup teams are allowed to add a hiking line attached to the 
forward end of the genoa track, as shown in the pictures below. 
 
The following new hiking rule will be submitted to the owners meeting on Saturday morning: 

C.2.3 HIKING Hiking while racing is allowed with the following limitations: 

(a) Crew members can only use: sheets, car pullers, vang, winch, winch handles, shrouds, any 
existing line that is running rigging but not more than 1 m above the deck level, plus a single 
fixed line connected to the forward end of both genoa tracks. 
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